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The Archbishops’ Council has approved the next steps in independent oversight of the National Safeguarding Team (NST), with the first phase to
be implemented by the summer. The paper by Revd Dr Malcolm Brown on the proposed interim arrangements is to be presented to General
Synod members on Saturday. The proposals for this new structure were presented to an informal meeting of the House of Bishops and the

Archbishops’ Council this week, with Council members then approving the paper.

During the meeting members noted the importance of being able to review the structure after a set period and further detail needed on Phase 2
once the Board was in place. Dr Brown noted his thanks to MACSAS (Minister and Clergy Sexual Abuse Survivors) and members of the Survivors'
Reference Group who acted as consultants. Together, they formed a Focus Group and considered an early draft of the proposals and their

report offered numerous comments and suggestions, with as many as possible incorporated into this paper.

The Archbishops’ Council originally voted on independent oversight in December.
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